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CN99-Declaration-EHSQ-4182

Ewellix Pinghu REACH Declaration 

REACH Compliance declaration in accordance to Regulation (EC) No 1907/2006
REACH Regulation and Substances of Very High Concern within Ewellix Pinghu

Dear customer,

Ewellix Pinghu is complying with the REACH regulations as they come into effect. We are 
predominantly a downstream user of chemicals as defined in the regulations. Ewellix Pinghu is 
complying by communicate both up and down the supply chain to ensure the continuity of supply of 
substances and preparations that are approved and safe to use.

One section in the REACH regulations is about so-called substances of very high concern (SVHC). 
Such substances, as defined in REACH annex XIV, are dangerous and can be made subject of 
authorization. Restricted substances will finally appear in REACH annex XVII.

We supply articles such as actuators, telescopic pillars and control units etc.

Our policy is to map the use of SVHC in our products as the Candidate List is updated with new 
substances, and if possible, eliminate or substitute them.

To the best of our knowledge the products with all its complementary prefix and suffix delivered by 
Ewellix Pinghu, do according to current data and information we have received from our suppliers, not 
contain REACH Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) above 0.1% weight by weight, except for:

 Lead in used aluminium, steel and copper alloys, CAS No. 7439-92-1
 Phenol, 4-nonyl-, branched, CAS No. 84852-15-3 (only for GOS product)

If you have any further questions regarding REACH implementation at Ewellix Pinghu, the immediate 
point of contact is:

Amy Chen    
amy.chen@ewellix.com

Yours truly
Ewellix Pinghu
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